
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We will complete our fall tornado drill on Wednesday. This is a quick drill to ensure that all staff 

and students know what to do in the event of a weather emergency.  

 

Students received their Chromebooks in their classrooms this past week. Teachers reviewed how 

to sign in and how to care for their Chromebooks. As a reminder, Chromebooks will stay at 

school for the time being.  

 

All seventh grade students must provide documentation of receiving MCV and Tdap vaccines at 

the start of the 7th grade year.  These are required within the first 30 days of school. If you have 

not done so already, please make plans to address this so that your child does not miss school. 

 

Please mark October 3 on your calendar. This is our annual Fall Literacy Night. Our book fair 

will be open for parents as well as opportunities to learn more about curriculum and attend 

interesting sessions with staff and community partners. We will send more information out as we 

get closer.  

 

Our girls’ volleyball team and boys’ soccer team will have matches on Monday at Northwest 

Middle and on Thursday at home against Kiser Middle. The football team and cheerleaders will 

kick off their season on Wednesday at home against Mendenhall Middle. As a reminder, if a 

student comes to a sporting event, they have a parent or guardian with them during the entire 

event.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


